
Date: Sat, May 30, 2020 at 7:26 PM +0300 

Subject: Appreciation letter for homeroom teacher Mrs Shaheen. 

To: <Principal@yaraschool.net> 

Cc: <Shehanaask@yaraschool.net> 
 

This email is to express our sincere gratitude and hearty appreciation for our ward Haya's 

(1E) class teacher Mrs. Shaheen. Her patience and innovative techniques of teaching are 

versatile. Each day for  each lesson she comes up with new songs, tricks and activities for 

the kids to seize the concept without any doubt. 
 

Even during Ramdan when we all normally are comparatively tired than normal days she 

used to welcome and teach children with the same enthusiasm and energy. She handles 

all kids and their endless questions wisely and happily.  
 

She found out ways to manage online classes interesting and effective. She keeps 

motivating and keeps reminding the kids how amazing they are... 
 

In short our experience with her was just splendid and joyful.  

 

With Regards...  

Muneera & Sulfikar (parents of Haya)  

 

P. S these are some of the activities that were conducted during online classes.  
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